From: Eileen Willmor: |

Sent: 14 July 2019 15:53
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on DPCAAC tree applications 14/07/19

Dear Planners and Tree Officers,

List 536

2019/3217/T 20 Grove Terrace

1 have read Antony Wylam’s application letter and note also that the owners of Nos 19, 20
and 21 GT are all involved. Tdon’t object to the proposed work as it will hopefully produce a
more conventional shape to the tree and make it easier to manage in the future.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



